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This bill will result in few eligible and legal residents of Oregon participating in 

elections.  Increasing voter engagement and participation can only make it easier for 

lawmakers to better engage with their constituents which I would think any well-

intentioned lawmaker would value. 

 

Replacing an existing more accessible system with a more restrictive one looks an 

awful lot like voter suppression.  I question the motives of any lawmaker that 

sponsored or signs this bill.  Why don't you want to hear from us? 


